
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

To: Paul Hood 
Subject: RE: CSD 

From: Kristi Marks 1 

Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 8:06 PM 
To: hood.paul@sbcglobal.net 
Subject: CSD 

Dear Mr. Hood and LAFCO Board: 

We own a parcel in the Santa Rita Hills Community Services District and supp01i the goal of building a road 
system so we can use our property. We appreciate the effo1is of the Santa Rita Hills CSD and want to see its 
work continue. 

A Bridge and Highway District will allow all of the parcel owners to vote and be eligible to sit on the board of 
directors. 

We ask that LAFCO allow us time to complete the current application so we can reorganize the CSD into a 
Bridge and Highway District. That will finally allow us to build the roads we need to be able to enjoy our 
prope1iies, 

The district has worked very long and hard to get to this point and it would be s crime to stop the progress now. 

Kristi Marks 
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